
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Welcome to Reception! 

Hello children, we will be your new Reception teachers! We are 

looking forward to seeing you all in September        

 

 

 

 

 

                               

Miss Chapman 

St Joseph Class  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Arampatzi 

St Valentine Class  

 

 

 



Here are some things that you need to know about 

Reception. 

Things you will need to bring with you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Winter Uniform

 

A coat if it’s raining. 

 

A sun hat if it is sunny! 

 

Shoes that you can fasten yourself. 

 

  

Wellies to leave at school (with your 

name written in) 

 



What does St Joseph classroom look like? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



What does my St Valentine classroom look like? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



What does the rest of the school look like? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Our School Day 

 

 



 

What happens at lunch time? 

You can send your child with a packed lunch but we would recommend your 

child tries our delicious school meals that are prepared on site. 

The children will eat lunch with their class in the dining room. They will 

then get to play in their class outdoor area until the start of the 

afternoon session. 

What will I be learning? 

In Reception we follow the Early Years Foundation Stage Curriculum. 

The teachers have planned lots of interesting activities for you to do. 

In Reception we get to learn and play at the same time. 

When you start in Reception it is important that we get to know each 

other, learn everyone’s names and learn the ‘rules’ of the classroom so 

that we can play and learn together. 

You will be able to play inside and outside for much of the day and in 

Reception we like to go outside even if it is raining or cold. Make sure you 

have a coat that is suitable for the weather. 

It is important that we learn to read, write and learn numbers so we will 

have lots of opportunities to practise these skills at school and we will give 

you some activities that you can do at home with your family. 

Below are all of the areas that we will be covering in Reception.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       Things you can do over the summer to help 

get ready for school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Practise putting on and taking 

off your coat. Practise doing 

your zips and buttons. 

Share books with your grown-

ups every day. Talk about the 

pictures and why you like the 

book. 

Practise writing your name. 

REMEMBER! Only use a capital 

letter at the beginning of your 

name.  

Make sure you get outside and 

do a lot of exercise. School can 

be very tiring so you will need a 

lot of energy. 

Practise cutting up your food. 

The lunch ladies will help you  

but we would like you to have a 

go first. 

Talk to your grown-ups about all of 

the things in this booklet. Have a 

good look at the photographs so 

that you know what to expect 

when you get here. 

 

 

 

 

 



We wish you a happy, safe and fun summer! 

See you in September. 

 

 


